
 
Date: 9th September 

Dear Key Stage 3 Parents/Carers​  

Re: Key Stage 3 Information Evening on Tuesday 23rd September 

TKS invites you to attend our Key Stage 3 Information Evening which will take place on Tuesday 
23rd September from 6.00-7.00pm on our Broadway Key Stage 3 Campus. The evening is designed 
to share a wealth of academic, pastoral and wellbeing information on how we support your child 
in Key Stage 3.   This will include key information such as how our academic curriculum  

You will receive key information on our academic and wider curriculum offer, our Key Stage 3 
Diploma, our new Key Stage 3 House System, the support we have in place for safeguarding and 
wellbeing, enrichment opportunities, and our rewards and celebrations that are planned 
throughout the year.  

Our TKS website also contains further information you may wish to access throughout the year:  

 

Our curriculum area is the hub of all our curriculum 
documentation and can be viewed by department or year 
group. Each outlines the documentation that underpins our 
curriculum implementation so you can view your child’s 
curriculum sequence, progression, and the knowledge they 
will acquire and apply.  
 
At KS3 non-core subjects are taught in form groups and core 
subjects are broadly streamed. In every classroom our 
students access the same highly challenging, broad and 
balanced curriculum with opportunities to engage with 
challenging texts, have rich and deep discussions and 
explore high level concepts.  

 
 

Our parent area provides operational information on our 
calendar, term dates, links to letters home, parent pay, 
classcharts, uniform and other operational items.  
 
In addition, we’ve also created year group calendars 

 



 

 displaying key events throughout the year. The links to these 
are below: 

 Y7_School Calendar overview of key dates .docx
 Y8_School Calendar overview of key dates.docx
 Y9_School Calendar overview of key dates.docx

 

We look forward to greeting you at our Information Evening and continuing to work closely with 
you to ensure your child achieves their full potential throughout their year and Key Stage.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr Sadler​ ​ ​ Miss Dean 
Deputy Headteacher​ Associate Senior Leader  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BE9QqHAdGV7PcYjIEBv6vyKWZo3FIRno/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=117756578080623151169&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YSEXov-1ggihNfFRqhKKnTpp3wk1ZaSu/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=117756578080623151169&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TVXtPw9q-dxYR6JICAs5SYJSGvehtqIP/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=117756578080623151169&rtpof=true&sd=true

